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Online safety support for parents and carers: 

Hwb provides free up to date support, guidance and information to 

families about the most popular social media and gaming apps 

children and young people are using today.  The Welsh Government 

site includes overviews, age ratings and highlights the risks each app 

poses to young people and gives detailed instructions on how to 

enable parental controls and safety settings. 

Click on the link to access the site:  https://hwb.gov.wales/keeping-

safe-online/in-the-know/ 

 

 
  

Home-School Partnerships 

Many thanks to all those who attended our Curriculum for Wales showcase events and parent 

teacher consultations at the end of Spring term. Nearly every child was represented and we are 

delighted with all responses and feedback received. We will continue to provide as many 

opportunities as possible for parents and carers to share an insight into their child’s learning. Our 

topic journals remain a huge success and all pupils are very proud to talk about their learning journey 

at Glanhowy. 

NACE Challenge Cymru Re-Accreditation-March 20th 2024 

We were delighted to receive our second NACE Challenge Cymru award. NACE assesses our school 

provision for more able pupils. We are the only school in BG to achieve re-accreditation and only 29 

schools in Wales have received this recognition.  

School Improvement Partner ‘Reading’ Review -March 21st 2024  

An intensive ‘Reading’ review has been completed externally and was exceptionally positive. Our 

School Improvement Partner informed staff and governor’s how impressed she was with the systems 

and processes at Glanhowy to ensure all pupils become passionate and competent readers. 

Accelerator Reading and Bug club reading is a huge success. 

Governing Body Representatives  

If you are able to support our school as part of our Governing Body, we have one LA vacancy at 

present. Also, in September, we will have two parent vacancies. Please contact the school office if 

interested. 

Diary Dates 

Monday 15th -Thursday 18th April 

Y6 Safe Cycle 
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Thank you for your continued support ,  

Mrs Phillips. 

. 


